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OCTOBER 2024 
 
This report for members is to keep you informed regarding the progress of ongoing church initiatives. You 
can also find this and all previous Monthly Updates on the church website and  bulletin board. 
 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 
FINANCE 
COMMITTEE 
UPDATE 

Good fiscal stewardship remains the focus, and 2025 budgets are not expected to 
increase.  
EDITORIAL CORRECTION:  In the September Monthly Update, I incorrectly 
announced Marvin Foster as Assistant Treasurer! This was a faux pas on my part, and 
I apologize for the misunderstanding. Bro. Foster has been invaluable in assisting Bro. 
Norwood and a great asset to the Finance Committee, but the church does not have 
anyone formally in the position of Assistant Treasurer.  
SUPERSTAR RECOGNITON: Thanks to Sister Anna Reed for her continued service 
in reconciling the books! The financial processes are made smoother because of her 
hard work and stellar skills! 
 

 
ANNUAL 
MEETING  

The Annual Church Meeting will be in January 2025. This important meeting will 
include ministry updates, financial reports, future plans, budget presentation and a 
vote for approval. Agendas and budget documents will be distributed for review  to 
church members prior to the meeting.   
 

 
‘CHURCH HOUSE’ 
 

Questions about progress can be addressed to Brother James or Brother Jones. 
Questions and comments can also be left in the church comments box.  

 
IMPORTANT 
REMINDERS 

. 
Ministry Budgets are due October 31, please be on time and realistic with your 
budget requests. 
October is Pastor Appreciation Month! Thank you to the leaders who give so much 
to support this ministry! 
 
VOTE!! 

 
Finance Committee: David Norwood (Treasurer and Chair), Angela Dabney, Marvin Foster, Michele 
Jefferson, McKinley Jones, Linda Robinson. 

 
 NEXT MONTHLY  UPDATE: NOVEMBER 24, 2024 

 
 

“Striving Together for the Faith of the Gospel”   
 Philippians 1:27 

. 
 


